
    Taunton Racecourse Thursday 14th May 2015 

 
 

By the time of this meeting  the  election will be  over…. but will 
anything  change for the NHS?  What is NHS England’s over-arching primary 
care commissioning strategy?  Where does the GPC think General Practice is 
going?  How do we configure to make practice rewarding and sustainable? 
And what does the LMC’s favourite pundit, Roy Lilley, think we should be 

doing? For some answers, and  probably more questions, come to the 2015 
LMC Study Day. 

 
Confirmed Speakers 

Roy Lilley, NHS Writer & Broadcaster 
Dr David Geddes, Head of Primary Care Commissioning, NHS England 

Dr Richard Vautrey, Deputy Chair, GPC 
Sarb Basi, Managing Director, Vitality Partnership 

 
Please reserve a place by Thursday 30th April 2015 via our website 

at book online  
 
 

IF AFTER BOOKING YOU FIND YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND PLEASE CAN YOU INFORM US.   
 

The event will be supported by the Pharmaceutical Industry 

 

  Presented By Somerset LMC 

Coalition or Competition: 
General Practice in a 24/7 Society 

https://www.somersetlmc.co.uk/events/592

